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June 10, 1975 .

Dr. Henry Blackburn

Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minmesota 55455

Dear Henry:

We just read with great interest your letter to the
Editor of the American Journal of Cardiology, in re-
sponse to the editorial by Drs. Corday. Congratulations!
It is a fine letter and says things that really need to
be sdid and does it very well, We hope they print it

in fulll

Best personal wishes.

Rose and Jerry Stamler
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